CORRECTION SUPERVISORS COUNCIL

APPLICATION FOR UNION STEWARDSHIP

This application is intended to be completed by those wishing to be considered as a Union Steward for the
Correction Supervisors Council. Completion of said application is the first step in the selection process
however the application on its own does not guarantee your position of Union Steward. Your application will
be reviewed by the CSC Executive Board and a determination of Stewardship will be made by that elected
panel. Thank you for your interest in serving in such an important role for the Correction Supervisors
bargaining unit.

Prior to application you must meet the following criteria:

1. Permanent status as an NP-8 bargaining unit member in good standing for a minimum of one year.
It is necessary for a Steward to be informed. For this reason, you must attend Union Meetings held on
the first Tuesday of every even month. Missing 2 meetings will result in your Stewardship being
revoked.

3. You will be required to communicate all facility information with the Chief Steward. It is imperative
this information is exchanged to track possible problems.

Date of Application:

Last Name: First Name:

Address:

Phone Number: (Home) (Cell)

Email Address:

Class/Title: Length in Class/Title:

Assigned Facility: Assigned Shift:

Facility Address:

Facility Phone Number:

CC: Candidate File

Union File



